
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are taking all Year 2 children to Irchester Country Park,  

on Monday 21
st

 September.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.20am prompt and be returning at 3pm.  Please bring your 

child to school at the normal time and pick them up at 3.15pm as usual. 

 

Children who usually bring a packed lunch will still need to bring one as we have a picnic 

lunch together at the park with a drink break in the morning. If your child has free school 

meals you do not need to send them with a pack up but do need to order the sandwich 

option on the form. Please do not provide the children with fizzy drinks. 

  

As the weather is a little unpredictable please dress them in suitable outdoor clothing for 

the day: jeans or tracksuit bottoms and a long sleeve top (to provide protection from insect 

bites, the sun and stinging nettles), trainers, a raincoat and wellies (if rain is forecast), a sun 

hat and sun cream. Please make sure that all belongings are clearly named. We may well get 

muddy so please wear old clothes!   

 

In order to meet the cost of transport, we are inviting you to make a voluntary contribution 

of £6.00 for each child. If we cannot cover the cost from the contributions received we may 

unfortunately have to cancel the trip. The children do not require any spending money.  
   

Should your child require an inhaler on this trip please ensure it is brought to school that 

morning. Inhalers already held in school will be taken as a precautionary measure. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip by Monday 14
th

 September. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Child's Name __________________________ Class Teacher ________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Irchester Country Park on Monday 21
st

 Sept and 

enclose a voluntary contribution of £6.00 

 

 

 

  
 
Signed ______________________________ 
 
Date____________________________ 

 


